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Iroquois Caucus to Meet Again 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 8, Enniskó:wa/March 2005) Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
Chiefs Martin Leborgne, Mike Bush and Keith Myiow will be attending the 
Iroquois Caucus meeting being held in Oneida, Ontario, on March 9 and 10. 
 
This is a follow up to the Caucus meeting held in mid-January. Chiefs and 
technicians from Akwesasne, Kanesatake, Kahnawá:ke, Oneida (Ontario), 
Tyendinaga, Six Nations and Wahta have been invited to attend. 
 
Agenda items include negotiations, accountability, economic opportunities, 
taxation and tobacco. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


